

Karel J.H. Murphy Award Presented to Carlea Freeman



Carlea Freeman, recipient of the Karel J.H. Murphy Award

Linda Devenow, of OSU's Professional Faculty Leadership Association (PFLA), announced recently that Carlea Freeman, executive assistant to to the associate provost for OSU Outreach and Engagement, is this year's winner of the Karel J.H. Murphy Professional Faculty Leadership and Service Award.

Sponsored by OSU's PFLA, this special award is given annually to recognize a professional faculty member who has provided outstanding leadership and service throughout their career both within their department and in programs and organizations across the

university.

Carlea started as office manager in the Extension and Experiment Station Communications Department (EESC) in 1999. She was promoted to her current role in Outreach and Engagement in 2008.

She will be officially recognized as the recipient of the Karel J.H. Murphy Award at University Day, when she will receive a \$1,000 check.

Congratulations, Carlea!

University Day September 23

Stop by the PFLA booth for a chance to win a one-year membership or other fun prizes. This is a great time to join PFLA or renew your membership.

2010 PFLA Luncheon and Art Auction Exceeds Goals

On a rainy day last June, PFLA held a well-attended Spring Luncheon and Silent Art Auction.

The weather did not dampen the spirits of the many members and guests who gathered at The Vue in downtown Corvallis for the buffet lunch prepared by OSU Catering.

More than 40 people wandered through the beautiful venue bidding on art pieces.

Donated items included ceramics,

prints, jewelry, oils, pastels, photography and hand-blown glass.

Proceeds will be used to establish a profes-

sional development scholarship fund available to PFLA members by application. Details coming soon.



Louann Friedland, Janet Ekholm attend PFLA Luncheon

PFLA Meetings Fall 2010 Noon

Oct 6
PFLA Meeting
Facility Tour
Dixon Recreation Ctr

Nov 3 PFLA Meeting Alicia Lyman-Holt Wave Lab Visit

Dec 2 Holiday Gala/Auction Women's Building

PFLA President's Corner

"Some exciting networking and professional development opportunities are being planned for the coming year."

As the incoming PFLA President, I would like to extend a warm welcome to this year's PFLA Board members and express appreciation to last year's Board members for their time and commitment to the organization.

Some exciting networking and professional development opportunities are being planned for the coming year. PFLA supports the development of personal leadership and management skills by sponsoring and/or recommending skillenhancing activities for our members. We encourage discussion and input with university peers regarding current leadership and management issues.

I'm looking forward to seeing you at the PFLA booth at University Day on September 23. We will have prizes that include a chance to win a free PFLA

annual membership. Stop by and take this opportunity to renew your membership and/or encourage a friend or colleague to join.

Take a look at the fall PFLA Schedule on the front page. Bring your lunch and join us for some networking and discussions of some interesting presentations.

Also, be sure to mark your calendars for the PFLA Winter Gala on December 2, which includes a silent holiday auction and a tasting of some of the delicious items created by OSU Catering.

Hope to see you soon!

Angela Haney PFLA President

Visit our website for the latest information regarding PFLA:

http://people.oregonstate.edu/groups/pfla/